From: Ribeiro Pereira António 
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 12:58 PM
To: RADICOVA Iveta (MOVE) 
Cc: SOPINSKI Wojciech (MOVE); RIBEIRO PEREIRA Antonio (CES); SPUNDE Baiba (CES) 
Subject: Thank you: EESC European Year of Rail (EYR) 2021 on 15 November
 Dear Ms Radicova,
 On behalf of the TEN Section President, Ms Miltovica, and CCMI President, Mr De Lotto, we would like to thank you warmly for taking part as a speaker in the event on the European Year of Rail (EYR) 2021 on 15 November.
 Your participation was very important to us and helped us to discuss the opportunities and challenges provided by the European Year of Rail in terms of the benefits of rail, its contribution to sustainable and smart mobility, and what remains to be done so that it can become the sustainable and competitive transport option.
 It was a privilege to hear about your thinking on "The role of railways in the TEN-T corridors and in the completion of the core TEN-T network".
 We wish you all the best in your continued work.
 
Kind regards,
António Ribeiro Pereira
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